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Becker's Clinical Quality & Infection Control - "In
Light Of The Ebola Outbreak: 3 Considerations For
Hospitals Dealing With Infectious Disease"
September 23, 2014 Chicago | South Bend

Heather Delgado of the Chicago office and Laura Seng of the South Bend
office were quoted in a Becker's Clinical Quality & Infection Control
article, "In light of the Ebola outbreak: 3 considerations for hospitals
dealing with infectious disease ," which was published on Sept. 23.
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